North West Casual Classics
Minutes of the club Meeting

Held on 9 January 2024 at the Conservative Club, Penketh, Warrington

Committee present : Steve Tanser (ST), Michelle Jevans (MJ),
Dave Squires (DS), Kenny Jackson (KJ), Nigel France (NF),
Steve Cropper (SC) Helen Forshaw (HF), Jill Tanser (JT)

Apologies : Phill Stot (PS),

Number of members in attendance 51

January 2024

Chairmans opening remarks.
NF welcomed all to the meeting. Informed all in attendance to enter their registration to prevent
receiving a parking ticket.

Firstly tonight we are going to present the cheques for room at the inn. Total raise is £2115.66.

Boxing day event, a lot of cars turned up at the jolly thresher, they re now back open for teas
and coffees. A great turn out and event. It is worth keeping in mind for boxing day next year.

New years day was well attended, about 50 cars turned up. Free tea and coffee to be had and
worth taking part again next year.

Lates events board is up kJ will feed back on all things events.

Huddersfield auto jumble is good event to go to and there is a lot of stalls selling all sorts. And is
worth a visit.

KJ update.

KJ wished all a happy new year, tatton sheets are completed but wont be out for a while.
When you are entering the shows we know that some people put in 2 cars, please bear in mind
other members who may want to attend. We are asking that if you want to show a second car
please put it on the reserve list.

We have applid for 30 spaces at Lymm but may not get that many places, some are open and
we are not restricted on numbers.

We are asking other clubs to join us for those shows that we don’t have limited numbers of
spaces.

Widnes show dates have not been confirmed, it is going to be a 50 year anniversary of Halton.
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Kelsall show is up and running and is individual entries, the cut off dates for vehicles is 1972
they may alter and add another 5 years onto the age limit meaning more cars can attend. KJ will
keep everyone informed.

Town centre shows don’t have any fixed dates yet, Phoenix haven’t given us a for their shows
as yet either.

If anyone has any shows that they want us to look at as a club, please let us know.

ST update
If your subs are due please do come and renew tonight to get your discount.

ST gave an update on the accounts for last year. All voted on accepting the accounts.
DS
We are asking for raffle prizes, so please have a look around and let us have anything that might

be suitable.

There is a list for the post Christmas meal, please add your names if you want to attend, it is a
turn up at 1pm at the Chappleford farm.

SC reported if anyone wants their car features on the backfire please send SC a photo and he
will try and get it on for you.

ES if anyone wants any regalia let ES know.

After the break and before the raffle, we will vote on the charity for next year. The Warrington
food back is support by the trussell trust. We are voting on Warrington disability partnership
and Warrington animal welfare. If anyone wants to know anything about these charity in the

break please do come and see us in the break.

This years charity is going to be the Warrington disability partnership with a vote of 24 to 13
vote’s for the Warrington animal welfare charity.

AOB - 15 million care are being recalled in Japan for fuel pump issues.

London motor show has been cancelled due to the ulez tax, and people not wanting to pay
allegedly, however it is really about the stall holders that wont pay the ulez tax.

£98 raised from tonight’s raffle, well done everyone for digging deep.
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